Friday 2nd February
2:45 - 3:15
In the school library

We understand that maths may seem very different

nowadays to when you were at school.

The maths team (Mr Waters, Miss Christie, Mrs Schofield and
Miss Poole) would like to invite parents to come along to a
maths afternoon in school. It will be hosted in our school
library on Friday "¢ February at 2:45 - 3:15 before you pick
up your children. We will be on hand to answer any
questions and will have some Year 6 children demonstrating
the methods we use in school. We also have a range of
guides about how to support further at home, as well as
discussing some apps that children can use to improve their
mathematical ability. We hope to see many familiar faces in
the afternoon. No booking or tickets required, just turn up!




